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Celebrating 30 Years of Treehouse 1992-2022
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We Have The Need

Families and schools are looking for more science experiences at Treehouse. An outdoor learning garden will
provide unique activities, many developed in partnership with the science departments at Weber State
University, will bring new audiences to Treehouse to explore this new space at Treehouse.

We Have The Land

Treehouse owns property to the west of the existing building and half of that land will be used to build this
STEM Garden, while the other half is reserved for future expansion of the Museum building.

We Have The Plan

So, Letd Grow

You can be involved in this unique project that families and schools will love. The Garden will also celebrate 30
years of Treehouse! Please consider a tax deductible gift to the nonprofit Treehouse to help us grow this
science-themed Garden.

Thank you for helping Treehouse keep growing strong!

Questions? Contact Lynne Goodwin at 801-528-4708 or visit www.treehousemuseum.org/donate




